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Numeracy 

Pupils will work at the appropriate stage and pace 

for them whilst developing their knowledge of 

place value. P3 pupils will be working with numbers 

up to 1,000 and P2 pupils will be working on 

numbers up to 100. We will be looking at reading, 

writing, comparing and ordering these numbers. 

Learning will then be moving on to addition and 

subtraction at their own appropriate level. 

 

We will also be using grid references and following 

directions using left and right as this will be linked 

to our Katie Morag topic. 

 

Health and Wellbeing 

This term we will continue working on our 

Protective Behaviours programme. Pupils will be 

exploring the ways in which we can keep ourselves 

and others safe. We will also be learning about 

where to find help if you need it and using kind 

words and actions both inside and out of school. 

 

In PE, we will be working on both possession and 

target games. We will particularly be focusing on 

what makes a good team player and how to 

encourage others. 

  

Literacy 

This term, pupils will continue to work through 

our spelling programmes at their appropriate 

level. Spelling activities are completed daily 

and learners are expected to apply this 

learning consistently in their writing tasks. 

As a class, we are all focusing on our 

handwriting and correct letter formation.  

 

 We are also continuing to work on grammar 

and our knowledge of different word types 

e.g. verbs. In writing, our whole class target is 

to ensure we include capital letters, full stops 

and finger spaces in every piece of work. P3’s 

will be working on using interesting openers 

and connectives.  

 

Homework 

Homework will be issued on a Monday via Google 

Classroom and is due back on Friday. This will 

give pupils the opportunity to consolidate their 

daily learning.  Weekly activities will include: 

 Spelling 

 Reading 

 Numeracy/Maths 

 Talking and Listening 

 

 

PE days are: 

Wednesday (MUGA) 

Friday (Indoor gym hall) 

 

We will also be in the woodlands for outdoor 

learning most Tuesdays. 

Appropriate clothing is required for all 

sessions. 

 

Topic 

We will soon be starting our new topic based on Scotland’s 

landscape and will be using the Katie Morag stories to 

encourage reading, comprehension and social studies. 

  

ICT 

Pupils continue to develop their ICT skills through use of 

the Chromebooks in school. We use these to engage in a 

range of activities across the curriculum. 

 

Science 

P2 - In Science, through play, the children will be learning 

about the differences between living and non-living things 

and will be able to categorise using various factors. 

 

P3 - In Science, through play, the children will be 

investigating forces using toys and other objects and will 

be able to make predictions. 

 

 


